
Teachers’ Appreciation
Time flies and another year has come and 
gone. Even though the pandemic is still 
with us and we need to adapt as we move 
into the “new normal”, one thing remains 
unchanged – our gratitude to the 
educators who have cared for and loved 
our girls and continue to do so.  Our 
daughters are very blessed to have such 
nurturing teachers.

Despite the many challenges brought on 
by the Covid-19 pandemic, the teachers 
and school staff persevered and 
continued to give their best.  This year in 
commemoration of Teachers’ Day, the 
Central Parent Council, with the support 
of parents, presented them with Care 
Packs to express our appreciation.  

Caring for our Teachers & Staff as they Care for our Girls



Each Care Park contained:

Granola snacks – full of 
goodness, just like our teachers.

Tilly Tea because our teachers 
are TEA-riffic.

Essential Oil Sanitizer to remind 
them to keep calm and carry on, 
no matter how trying a situation 

might be. 

“Kiap Kiap” – a remote teaching 
tool so that the students can 

mirror their teachers’ actions as 
they are role models.

We give thanks to God, as well as 
to the parents who generously 

contributed to these care packs.  
This is indeed the true IJ Spirit.

Thank you, teachers and staff of 
CHIJ Primary!

by Tan Boon Siong,
Father of

Nathanielle Tan, P6 Daisy 
and Adrielle Tan, P4 Daisy


